
 

Because of the ongoing COVID-19 crisis, SAL 112 

meetings are cancelled at until further notice. At 

some point, we may try to have a meeting via video 

conferencing…stay tuned for details. In the 

meantime, we urge everyone to follow the guidelines 

and protocols put forth by State, County, and local 

public health officials. We hope you all stay healthy 

and safe during these unprecedented times. 

Visit this website www.SAL112.org for Squadron-

specific information or go to 

www.americanlegion112.org for the latest Post 112 

updates concerning Covid-19. 

http://www.sal112.org/
http://www.americanlegion112.org/

